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OIL & GAS REGULATORY AUTHORITY 


http://www.ogra.org.pk








	Some LPG companies have issued advertisements in the national press inviting applications for setting up of Liquefied Petroleum Gas (LPG) automotive refueling/filling stations. It is notified for the information of general public that Government of Pakistan has approved in principle to allow the use of LPG in the automotive sector, subject to Oil and Gas Regulatory Authority providing a regulatory framework ensuring comprehensive safety standards. The Oil & Gas Regulatory Authority has developed the requisite regulatory framework which will be notified shortly after completing the process of consultation with stakeholders and approval by the Government. 


All interested persons/investors are therefore advised in their own interest not to commit or make any investment for the LPG refueling/filling station unless the requisite regulatory framework and Rules/Regulations are notified by the Oil & Gas Regulatory Authority.
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Senior Executive Director (Operations)


Oil & Gas Regulatory Authority 


Tariq Chambers, Civic Center, G-6 Islamabad.
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